From: jenny

To: HHC Exhibits

Subject: Testimony - NO on HB 3063

Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 2:27:34 PM
Hello,

| am Jenny Dowen from Monmouth, Oregon, a parent of a child with Autoimmune Disease.
My child relies on the philosophical exemption to vaccines to attend school, as a medical
exemption is unattainable. HB 3063's removal of philosophical exemptions from vaccines will
prevent my child from going to school for an education.

If this bill passes and my child is required to 'catch up' on 22+ vaccinations if fear her health
will be negatively impacted and could potentially cause a vaccine injury. | am not willing to put
my child's health at risk.

If this bill passes | will be forced to home school my child while | continue to work a full time
job. My local school district, and school districts throughout Oregon will be negatively
impacted financially as thousands of children will be removed from attendance by parents
who do not have philosophical exemptions to vaccines. Please support parents of Oregon by
voting No on HB 3063.

| will be attending the hearing tomorrow to show my support to other family's and their right
to medical freedom.

Thank you!
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